Week of April 1st

STUDENTS - PLEASE REMEMBER THAT YOU MUST HAVE A LIBRARY PASS TO COME TO THE LIBRARY BEFORE SCHOOL AND DURING LUNCH. YOU CAN SIGN UP FOR A LIBRARY PASS WITH MS. KING OR MRS. JOWERS BETWEEN CLASSES. ALSO, WHEN YOU ARE IN THE LIBRARY BEFORE SCHOOL OR AT LUNCH, YOU MUST STAY UNTIL THE BELL RINGS.

Hey Falcons! You're invited to join us for our next Be Strong meeting. Be Strong is a national organization which strives to make campuses a friendlier place by overcoming differences and practicing kindness. Join us on Wednesday, April 3rd at 7:45 in room 101. Come check it out.

Falcons are some of the most generous, and we hope you'll consider joining us in collecting stuffed animals, small toys, and lovey for children who are displaced. FAME and Be Strong are teaming up with the Department of Children and Family Services to bring a small comfort object to kids who need a smile during a difficult time in their lives. Please drop off your donations to Mrs. Donaghey in room 101 between now and April 17th.

We are down to 2 SENIOR SURVIVORS---your next challenge is out.....

We are collecting stuffed animals, small toys, and loveys—you must bring 3 items and drop them off by April 16th to Mrs. Hearron by the end of the school day! Congrats to the 2 finalists: Cassidyi Rupert and Deja Webb

National Honor Society applications are due to Mrs. Fisher in room 315 by 3:45 PM this Wednesday, April 3. If you feel you meet the 3.5 GPA and mandatory club requirements and did not receive an application, please come by Mrs. Fisher's room to see if you meet the qualifications to apply.

SPAR Summer Camp registration begins March 25 until all summer camps are full. Summer Camps are Monday through Friday from 8:00 AM – 6:00 PM at all centers. These camps are open to students aged 6 through 17 and are free to the public. For more information call Kenneth Cornelius at 318-205-7216.

Our Summer Drivers Education class will begin May 21. The cost is \$475, cash or money order only. You must have your T.I.P. card from the DMV before you can sign up. There is a limited number of spaces available. There are no holds for classes. Your spot is only reserved with payment in full. We will begin accepting payments when we return from Spring Break. You may pick up a sheet from the front office with more information.

The Blanchard Elementary PTA will be sponsoring a talent show (Night of the Stars) on Friday, April 12th @ 6pm. The contest will be for Pre K through 12th grade. Please see Ms. Stewart to pick up an entry form with more information.

Would like to earn while you learn? Please see Mrs. King in room 302 if you are interested in being in DECA next year. DECA REQUIREMENTS: Must be at least 16 yrs of age, employed by 1st day of school, work at least 15 hours a week, have transportation to and from employment, must maintain employment for entire school year to earn a minimum of 540 paid hours.

Attention Spirited Falcons-- Are you interested in being a part of the Game Day Varsity cheerleading squad for the 2019-2020 school year? Try-outs are coming up on April 12. Please stop by room 303 to get a try-out packet. All forms and fees are due by 3:45 p.m. TOMORROW. Please see Mrs. Galambos for more information.

PROM TIME IS COMING APRIL 27! You must have all fees paid to be able to purchase tickets to Prom. The debt list will be published after Spring Break. Tickets will be going on sale in early April. Make sure to take care of all of your fees before the tickets go on sale.

REMEMBER STUDENTS: (insert inspiring quote here)

And now for the Joke of the Day: (announcer's choice)